
 
 

 Ector County Independent School District 
  
 
 Action Page 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Dr. Stephanie Howard, Deputy Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF REVISION TO 

TASB BOARD POLICY CDC(LOCAL) OTHER REVENUES:  GIFTS 
AND SOLICITATIONS 

 
DATE: November 19, 2019         
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Administration requests the Board approve the revision to Policy CDC(LOCAL).This 
revision allows administration to accept “unsolicited gifts” under $10,000 on behalf of 
the District. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

**************** 
 
 
Administrative Recommendation: 
 
Approval of Revision to TASB Board Policy CDC(LOCAL) Other Revenues:  Gifts and 
Solicitations. 
 
 
 


